


Taxi Access Program (TAP) with emphasis on access 
How can someone totally blind independently pay for a taxi using the TAP card? Come to the next new quarterly Guide Dog meeting to learn how! Tuesday November 12, 2019! 
we’re excited to welcome Tracey Muhammad, Pace’s Paratransit Operations Administrator, along with her coworker, Arthur Johnson to speak to our group. They will provide an overview of the TAP program and demonstrate how to use the speech assistance feature located on the card readers in taxi cabs. We will have an opportunity to use the test equipment and get first hand practice on how to use the speech assistance feature.
This meeting is open to all who are interested in TAP, or the dog guide lifestyle (regardless of whether you have a guide dog or are just considering one).
[bookmark: _GoBack]Join us on Tuesday evening, November 12, 2019.                                                                                                                                                 Time: 5:30pm to 7:00pm                                                                                                                                Location: Access Living, 115 W. Chicago Ave., 2nd floor conference room
To RSVP or for any questions contact:   Pam Berman, pamelacberman@gmail.com  or by phone, 773-671-6624.




